
EWSHOT SHADOW PARISH COUNCIL  

THE MINUTES OF A MEETING OF 

EWSHOT SHADOW PARISH COUNCIL

HELD ON MONDAY 22nd  FEBRUARY 2010 AT 7.30 PM IN THE BARN ROOM, THE WINDMILL, EWSHOT

Present: 
Cllr Payne, Cllr Shelford (Chair), Cllr Sisk, Cllr Vincent, Tony Hopkins (Community Representative)

10/07 Apologies:
Cllr Bredin (on duty)

10/08 Approval of the Previous Minutes
The  minutes of the previous meeting on 25th January were approved as a true record of the proceedings and signed by the Chairman accordingly.
10/09
Matters Arising from the Minutes
a) The Chairman advised that the draft precept had been submitted to Hart District Council with an amendment reducing the total precept to £20,000 after taking into consideration the anticipated income after the division of Crondall Parish Council cash balances as at 31st March.
(see Appendix I)
b) A further discussion took place concerning the projected ‘Call & Go’ service and it was agreed that users should be encouraged to use the Crondall and Ewshot Neighbourcare voluntary service in preference to ‘Call & Go’.
10/10 Announcements from Chairman, Clerk & Members Questions

None

Agenda Items

10/11 Setting up a Website
The meeting agreed that the Clerk should make enquiries with two providers that had come to light during the setting up of the Crondall PC website in 2009.  It was also suggested that assistance from within the parish might emerge at the Community Meeting on 24th February. (see 10/15 below)
10/12  To Approve setting up a PO Box number for Clerk
Approved with the recommendation that temporary assistance should be sought from Crondall PC to pay the fee of £125.75 as payment with order is required by Royal Mail. To be repaid to CPC during April 2010.

Proposed: Cllr Sisk. Seconded: Cllr Shelford.
All in favour.

10/13
To agree arrangements for processing planning applications from 1st April
It was agreed that no firm arrangements could be made until Hart DC confirmed that the appropriate IT equipment (laptop PC & projector) would be made available to the Parish before 1st April.  Agreed that Cllr Vincent would approach HDC Planning Department to investigate current position before the Clerk wrote on the subject.
Proposed:  Cllr Vincent, Seconded: Cllr Shelford. All in favour.

10/14
To discuss payment arrangements for any payments due from 1st April
Agreed to request assistance from Crondall PC if necessary.

Proposed: Cllr Sisk.  Seconded: Cllr Shelford. All in favour

10/15
To discuss arrangements for Community Meeting 24th February
Tony Hopkins produced a list of invitees and acceptances to the informal meeting planned for 24th February (see Appendix II) and went through the list with the meeting.  The Chairman produced posters for display during the evening and a number of alterations and additions were suggested and discussed. Arrangements for the evening were finalised.  The Chairman thanked Tony Hopkins and congratulated him on the number people he had been able to contact and who had agreed to attend.
10/16  Any Other Business

There was no other business
10/17
Date of Next Meeting
Monday 8th March 7.30 - venue to be arranged

The Meeting closed at 9.35 pm.

Signed........................................................ Date.......................................
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